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Pamela Mann and Ahsaki Benion to Present on Advising Nonprofit 
Organizations in Webinar Sponsored by Practising Law Institute
February 23, 2021

On March 3, 2021, Pamela Mann, Chair of Carter Ledyard’s Tax Exempt Organizations Practice Group, will chair “Advising Nonprofit 
Organizations 2021,” a virtual program hosted by Practising Law Institute. Ahsaki Benion, a member of the Group, will speak about corporate 
philanthropy in the time of COVID. The program will also address fundamental and emerging issues impacting nonprofit organizations, legal 
ethics rules for lawyers on nonprofit boards, IRS developments, issues facing newly forming organizations, international philanthropy, and other 
important issues for in-house and outside advisors.

Registration and more information can be found here.

related professionals

Pamela A. Mann / Partner
D 212-238-8758
mann@clm.com

https://www.pli.edu/programs/advising-nonprofit-organizations?t=live
mailto:mann@clm.com

